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Addendum 3 

 
State of Connecticut Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services 

 

RFP # DMHAS-OSU-Harm Reduction Centers RFP-2024 

 

The Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services (DMHAS) is issuing Addendum 3 to 

the Harm Reduction Centers RFP. 

 

A. Additional Questions and Answers – The following is DMHAS response to the question 

 #10 issued in Addendum 2.  

  

     In the event of an inconsistency between information provided in the RFP and information in  

     these answers, the information in these answers shall control. 

______________________________________________________ 
 

10. Question: Are construction/build-out costs to outfit or update a space allowed? 

 

            Answer: No 
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